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Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. – 2022 Legislative Action 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary. 
Lisa is working on drafting a bill for funding of Area #3 improvements.  Right now, the language will ask for $4.6 million in 

bond funding for the project.  This figure is based on estimates generated by Inte-Fluve, Inc. & Barr Engineering. 

In addition, the Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy has taken up the issue of Chloride pollution.  Lisa will follow 

this bill and keep the LMRWD apprised of the status.  If the LMRWD Board would like more action taken, we can let Lisa 

know. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
For Information Only  
 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 16, 2022 


